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Monday 15th April 2024  

 
 

     Dear Parent / Carer 
 
                    Re: Parents’ and Carers’ Workshop ‘Supporting your child in staying safe online’ 
 

On Wednesday 24th April, we will be holding a workshop for parents and carers on supporting your child in 

staying safe online. At the Academy, we take online safety for our students very seriously and want to 

work in partnership with parents and carers. This session will explore potential dangers online, particularly 

around social media and how these can be avoided.  

 

The event is taking place at the Academy from 4:30pm and is open to parents and carers of students from 

all year groups. Refreshments will be provided. 

 

We would be delighted if you are able to join us for this session. If you are interested in joining the event, 

please complete the online booking form here: 

https://forms.gle/g6LisPSrG2vCfoN1A 

 

 

We hope you can join us and look forward to seeing you.  

Yours faithfully, 

                  
                    Ms A King  

     Vice Principal  
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